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About Us...  

Do you support someone who couldn't manage without you? Trafford Carers Centre is a registered 

charity that supports unpaid carers looking after someone in the Trafford area. Read on to find out how 

we can help you.  

Welcome to issue 113 of Carers News  

Dear Readers,  

The last two months have been extremely busy at the 

Centre and although we are pleased to announce 

that we have been recommissioned by Trafford 

Council to deliver Carer services in Trafford it is not 

without its challenges, most noticeably in our staffing 

levels.  Our team has become quite reduced but we are proud to say that 

the quality of our support is in no way affected by this. Carers, always 

remain our highest priority and we will continue to provide statutory 

Carers Assessments whilst helping to produce the best support plan for 

you.  

Our Helpline is still available, however our hours of operation have had 

some changes. You can now access information & advice Monday to 

Friday 10amñ4pm with a late night on Wednesday until 8pm.  

We still continue to run all our support groups and as ever our Health & 

Wellbeing Centre is completely about focusing on you as a carer and 

looking after your emotional and physical wellbeing. We hope that you 

find our support groups such as BME, LGBT and Mental Health helpful and 

we are always happy to receive your feedback or suggestions on how we 

can improve these groups.  

Since I have been in post my time has been quietly consumed by ensuring 

our Centre remains the most prominent service for carers in Trafford. I am 

confident we are achieving this but know we can do more, particularly to 

allow you as a carer a stronger voice on how our service can offer the best 

support. We want to form a Carers Board and invite you to be a part of 

that. More information can be found on page 5.  

All that remains for me to say is I hope you have a Merry Christmas and 

best wishes for a happy and healthy New Year. We are always here if you 

need us.  

I hope you enjoy the read and again as ever we are here to support you. 

Please contact a member of the team by calling 0161 848 2400. 

 

Best wishes,  

Gavin Williams 

If you have difficulty reading this newsletter, 

please download a PDF version from our 

website www.traffordcarerscentre.org.uk  
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